
COVID-19 Update 

We continue to remain open during the Coronavirus outbreak as we are 

considered an essential service by the state of Wisconsin.  This allow us to 

provide essential dental care for those patients suffering from pain and 

emergency symptoms in an effort to help reduce the burden of such care in 

ERs', urgent care and medical clinics.  We continue to temporarily suspended all 

nonemergency orthodontic and hygiene treatment at this time.  

We understand this is a challenging time, but we want to reassure you that we 

are committed to continue to use preventive measures to prevent the spread of 

Coronavirus.  In addition, we are emphasizing and encouraging proper hand 

hygiene among our patients. We kindly ask that if you are experiencing any 

common cold or flu-like symptoms that you consider rescheduling your 

appointment when you are feeling better. We will continue to monitor and re-

evaluate the COVID-19 situation moving forward.  The health and safety of our 

patients and staff as well as our community continue to be of the utmost 

importance to us.    

Current office hours; Monday - Thursdays (closed on Fridays) 9:00am – 4:00pm 


